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From:
To:

S

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] FOIL request: ECWA payroll records
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 1:04:31 PM
From: Geoff Kelly <gkelly@investigativepost.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 3:58 PM
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL request: ECWA payroll records

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and
know the content is safe.

]

Geoff Kelly <gkelly@investigativepost.org> 3:42 PM (14 minutes ago)

to Terrence.MacKinnon

I

Hello, Mr. McCracken, | hope you're well.

I

Please consider this request under the New York Freedom of Information Law, Article 6 of the Public
Officers Law §87, for the following documents:

— Erie County Water Authority payroll reports for each pay period between January 1, 2025 and the
date this request is satisfied.

— If not included in those payroll reports, a list of all Erie County Water Authority employees, including
their current job titles, their annual salaries, and their hire dates.

Please forward this request to all appropriate parties, copying me on all correspondence created
thereby.

| prefer to receive the documents described above in electronic form, if possible.
As you know, the New York Freedom of Information Law requires a response within five business days.
If you intend to take more than those five days to provide the records requested above, please advise

me when you intend to do so.

If for any reason this request is denied in whole or in part, please inform me of the reason for the denial
and name and contact information of the person or body to whom an appeal may be directed.

If you require clarification of this request, please do not hesitate to call me using the contact numbers
below.

Thanks very much,
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Geoff Kelly
Investigative Post
office: 716-831-2626 x3
mobile: 716-480-0723

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential
information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in
error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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